PRIME MINISTER

ROLLS ROYCE AERO ENGINES - DELIVERY BY BRAZILIAN COMPANY
TO ARGENTINE AIRLINE

You asked me to put in writing the advice which I
gave you over the weekend.

I am satisfied that there is no power under our law
which could be used to prevent the delivery by the
Brazilian company (which is a wholly owned subsidiary of
Rolls Royce) of the aero engines to the Argentinian air-
line in fulfilment of the existing contract.
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